
 

If you’d like any further information/support or to take part in a group discussion, 

please contact us on: covid19survey@islington.gov.uk. 

 

 

  

How are you?  

Covid-19, Communities and You 

 

The Covid-19 pandemic is changing the way we go about our day-to-day 

lives and can be a challenging time for many of us. 

Camden and Islington’s Public Health team would like to invite you to 

share your experiences of daily life during the pandemic through an 

online discussion. 

Sharing your experiences will help us to ensure we offer the right 

support to residents over the coming months. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding online group discussions in July and August to learn 

more about how the pandemic is affecting you during this time.  

Taking part is an opportunity to share your experiences and also listen to 

other’s experiences too.  

 If you decide to take part in a discussion you will be provided with a £10 

shopping voucher as a thank you for your time.  

Please get in touch on the contact details below if you’d like to take part in a 

discussion. 
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